
FAASTeam presents:

Elmira/Corning/Horseheads EAA Chapter 533 Safety Seminar

What makes an aircraft airworthy? What
maintenance are owners allowed to perform on
their aircraft?  What logbook entries are required
before the aircraft is legal for flight again?
Bill Abbott, the Rochester FAA Safety Team
Program Manager and Aviation Safety Inspector
will discuss “Aircraft Airworthiness and Owner-
performed Maintenance” at the February EAA
Chapter 533 meeting.
Be sure to join us for Bill's interesting and
informative discussion.  The meeting is open to
anyone interested in aviation.
Directions: Take Sing Sing Road to Aviation Drive to the
EAA Chapter 533 Hangar.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Thu, Feb 22, 2018 - 19:00 EST

EAA Chapter 533 Hangar Elmira-

Corning Regional Airport

26 Aviation Drive

Horseheads, NY 14845

Contact: WILLIAM J ABBOTT
(585) 436-3880 ext. 206
babbott32@yahoo.com

Select #: EA2381059

FPM WILLIAM J ABBOTT
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